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O’Melveny counsel John Dermody was quoted in this article about a
trend toward the stricter regulation of supply-chain cybersecurity. The
Commerce and Defense departments’ proposed rule on supply-chain
security will come with heavy penalties for failure to comply, as the
article reported. “Issuing the guidance as an NPRM and specifically
seeking comment on a number of critical areas suggests that
Commerce is open to entertaining recommendations and critiques
from the private sector,” O’Melveny counsel John Dermody
commented in regards to the proposed rule change.

O’Melveny & Myers LLP  |   omm.com ­ In the News

https://www.omm.com/our-firm/media-center/in-the-news/inside-cybersecurity-the-federal-embrace-of-tough-supplychain-regulation-seems-like-a-done-deal/
https://www.omm.com/professionals/john-dermody/
https://www.omm.com/services/practices/data-security-and-privacy

